
City Council

City of Seguin

Meeting Agenda

210 E. Gonzales Street

Seguin TX, 78155

Notice of Possible Quorum

Seguin Coliseum, 950 S. Austin Street5:30 PMTuesday, August 27, 2024

NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM

Pursuant to the provisions of Chapter 551, V.T.C.A, Local Government Code, notice is hereby given of 

a possible quorum as members of the Seguin City Council may attend a Neighborhood Project 

Construction Meeting at the Seguin Coliseum, located at 950 S. Austin Street, on Tuesday, August 27, 

2024 at 5:30pm for the General Land Office (GLO) Grant Projects. This is an educational event only. 

The purpose of the Neighborhood Project Construction Meeting is to provide residents and businesses 

with in depth knowledge of the drainage improvements proposed. While matters of official city business 

may be referenced or discussed, no votes or other actions will be taken. No decisions on public 

matters will be made. Any action based upon the data observed or discussed during this event will be 

made the subject of subsequent, properly posted public meetings. 

This notice is posted to meet the requirements of the Opens Meetings Act, in the event that the number 

of City Council members present at the event make the Act applicable.

CERTIFICATE

I certify that the above notice of possible quorum was posted in the display case in 

front of the Municipal Building, 210 E. Gonzales Street of the City of Seguin, Texas 

on the 1st day of August 2024, at 8:30am. Said place is readily accessible to the 

general public at all times.

______________________________________________

Kristin Mueller, City Secretary
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